
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19 July 2022 
 
Dear Student, 
 
RE: GCSE Results Day 2022 
 
I hope you are all enjoying your summer break and a well-earned rest. I am writing to 
give you some information about GCSE results day this summer. 
 
Your results day is Thursday 25 August 2022. You can collect you results from East 
Hall at 9.15 am. A copy of your results will also be sent to your school email address 
at 10.00 am. 
 
If you are unable to collect your results on results day, please contact the exams office 
(exams@driffieldschool.org.uk) and we can make alternative arrangements for you. 
 
If your parents wish to receive a copy of your results, then you need to inform the 
school that you give your permission for this to happen. You can do this by emailing 
exams@driffieldschool.org.uk from your school email account with the following 
statement: “I give my permission for my parent [insert name] to also receive the email 
containing my exam results. Please can you send that email to [insert parent email 
address].” 
 
Sixth Form Enrolment 
 
After you have collected a copy of results you can then meet with the Sixth Form Team 
and enrol in the Sixth Form if you wish to do so. 
 

 If you have met the entry requirements for your original option choices, you will 
have a pre-signed green form in your envelope. If you have a green form and 
still wish to study your original options, you just need to sign the form and place 
it in the container provided in East Hall. 

 All students will be given a yellow form in their envelopes to use should they 
wish to change their original option choices. If you have not met the entry 
requirements for your original option choices, you need to use this form to enrol. 

 If you are enrolling with a yellow form, you will go to the Sixth Form Centre to 
speak to Mr Andrews and the available Subject Leaders to discuss your 
options. 

 
Finally, can I also ask that if you have any resources, such as textbooks for your 
subjects, that you return them to the school when you come in to collect your results.  
It is really important that we are able to equip next year’s GCSE students. 
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If you have any further questions about results day, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school. 
 
We hope you have an enjoyable summer and we’re looking forward to welcoming you 
back on results day. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 


